
 

From: Kim Hockey <kha36@sfu.ca>  

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 5:52 PM 

To: Macdonald, Monica <Monica.MacDonald@burnaby.ca> 

Subject: Presentation request for Social Planning Committee, Vancouver HomeShare Program 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 

 

To the Chair and Members of the Social Planning Committee, 
 

I would like to formally request ten minutes on your upcoming Social Planning Committee agenda 

to present on the Vancouver HomeShare Pilot Program, an intergenerational housing initiative led in 

collaboration with Canada HomeShare, the National Institute for the Care of the Elderly (NICE), 

and Simon Fraser University (SFU).   

Dr. Raza Mirza, Lead for the Canada HomeShare Program, and Kim Hockey, SFU Associate Director of 
Community Engagement, will introduce the Committee to Canada HomeShare and the Vancouver 
HomeShare Pilot Program. We will identify the need for intergenerational housing, relevance for the City 
of Burnaby, and potential for collaboration.  
 
For your information, I have attached an information page that summarizes the Canada HomeShare 
program and its national expansion efforts through municipal pilots. 
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Kim Hockey 

Associate Director, Community Engagement 

Faculty of Communication, Art and Technology | Simon Fraser University  

EMAIL kha36@sfu.ca | ONLINE sfu.ca/fcat  

 

I respectfully acknowledge the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), səl̓ilw̓ətaʔɬ 

(Tsleil-Waututh), q̓íc̓əy̓ (Katzie), kʷikʷəƛ̓əm (Kwikwetlem), Qayqayt, Kwantlen, Semiahmoo and Tsawwassen peoples 

on whose traditional territories our three campuses reside. 

 


